Reference: 20170090

THE TREASURY

Kaitohutohu [a\l][)apa Rawa

27 March 2017

Glenn McAllister
fyi-request-5462-e6adfdal@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Glenn McAllister

Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 14 March 2017. You
requested:

“the base salaries of all other Chief Counsel of Government Departments”

As you know your request was also transferred to Crown Law and they have agreed to
provide a response on Treasury’s behalf.

Yours sincerely

Ir

Fiona Foster
Chief People Officer
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